
Legal Notice  
HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION  

    PORTSMOUTH, NEW HAMPSHIRE  
  

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Historic District Commission will conduct a 
Public Hearing on the following application on Monday, July 24, 2017 at 6:30 p.m. in the Eileen 
Dondero Foley Council Chambers, Municipal Complex, Portsmouth, New Hampshire.  
 
PUBLIC HEARINGS 
 
Petition of PNF Trust of 2013, Peter N. Floros, trustee and owner, for property located at 278 
State Street, wherein permission is requested to allow demolition of an existing structure 
(demolish existing building) as per plans on file in the Planning Department.  Said property is 
shown on Assessor Plan 107 as Lot 80 and lies within the CD 4, Historic, and Downtown 
Overlay Districts. 
                                                                                               Nicholas Cracknell, Principal Planner 
 


